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August 5, 2010

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Request to Amend Certification

Dear Ms Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and seven copies of CRC Communications of
Maine, Inc.’s Request to Amend CLEC and IXC Certifications to Include Northland
Telephone of Maine.

If you have any questions, I may be reached at or (207) 992-9920 or
~

Sincerely,

4
Trina M. Bragdon
OTT Communications

OTT communications
9000 Hammond Street
Bangor, Maine 04401


